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TRAFFIC IMPACTS ON STATE ROUTE 1 (SR-1/PACIFIC COAST HIGHWAY) 
     
SEAL BEACH, CA – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has scheduled work in 
the City of Seal Beach along State Route 1 (SR-1), also known as Pacific Coast Highway (PCH).  
Work will entail pavement rehabilitation along the corridor starting at the Long Beach/Seal Beach city 
limits moving south towards the Huntington Beach/Seal Beach city limits.   
 
Barring any emergencies, including inclement weather, construction will begin Monday, April 7, 
2025 and continue through Tuesday, May 13, 2025.  Work will generally be conducted on 
weeknights from 10:00p.m. to 6:00a.m.   
 
Traffic will be reduced to one lane with no-parking along PCH, and occasional side street detours.  
Please observe all posted traffic control and construction notifications. 
 
For any questions or further information regarding the project, please reach out to Sheilah 
Fortenberry, Caltrans Information Officer, at 949-969-5055 or via email at 
sheilah.fortenberry@dot.co.gov.   
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